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Hello Parents and Families,

It is time to begin thinking about the 2022-2023 school year. We have a lot to look forward to this year

and can’t wait to see everyone. Please take a moment to look over these important dates and reminders

for the upcoming school year.

The elementary school office will open again starting August 1st if you need anything. We are excited

that we can offer our SMART START days again this year. Smart Start allows your child to meet their

teacher, bring in their supplies, and take a few assessments individually. Smart Start also allows parents

to fill out final forms, pay school fees, add money to lunch accounts, and make sure all transportation is

ready for the first day of school. The goal of Smart Start is to allow everyone to begin the year off on the

right foot.

Smart Start days will begin on August 15th and continue until August 18th. Your child will be assigned a

day and time so please watch for these letters in the mail in early July.

If your child is in kindergarten, we will be having a parent/teacher meeting on the 18th from 6:30-7:30.

This meeting will be in the cafeteria and is for parents only. Your child is welcome to come meet their

teacher on Friday August 19th anytime from 2-3pm. This is separate from their assigned Smart Start time

and looks a little different than grades 1-5.

● First day of school for grades PREK, 1-5 will be Monday August 22nd

● First day for kindergarten students whose last names begin with A-L will be August 22nd

● First day of school for kindergarten students whose last names begin with M-Z will be August

23rd

● Kindergarten students will be on the following staggered schedule:

○ A-L last names will not attend school on the 23rd or 25th

○ M-Z last names will not attend school on the 22nd or 24th

● All kindergarten students will be on a regular schedule starting August 26th

The elementary school staff would also like you to mark your calendars for our curriculum night on

September 1st. More information will be sent home from your classroom teachers regarding times and

locations. Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to a wonderful school year.

Jason Jackson and Mindy Amann


